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October 24, 2016

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and publication of a Communication on Progress (COP) that is part of a statement CEQ
continued support the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions in relation to the
principles of the UN World Compact, and measurement results or the expected results.

We are at the end of creation, exchange and publication of our CP report due to internal changes in
our organization.

| hereby request an extension in order to be able to post a COP which describes the efforts of our
company and progress to implement the principles of the Global Compact of the United Nations. Our
new report will be published in the COP the website of the Global Compact of the United Nations on
November 15, at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

P

Irene Caballero
General Manager
Grupo ITS

C.C./ Archivos

"Grupo ITS, pionero en ingenieria especializada en seguridad, salud e higiene ocupacional, y gestién ambiental”

Edificio J Tres N° 145, Urbanizacién Chanis, Via Principal
Tel.: 323-7500 Fax: 224-8087
EMAIL: info@grupo-its.com




